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Claire Swanson

From: Jeffrey Thorsby
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 10:58 AM
To: Claire Swanson
Subject: FW: SMAC 2 year Continuance

From: Gloria A. Siegle   
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 2:20 PM 
To: ;  

 
 

Cc: Ed Scofield <Ed.Scofield@nevadacountyca.gov>; Jeffrey Thorsby <Jeffrey.Thorsby@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Subject: SMAC 2 year Continuance 

Hello, fellow SMAC members. 

I am still glowing as you might be from the successful approval of the Higgins Area Plan after all of 
our dedicated efforts. 

I had hoped to continue as a SMAC member for the extended two year term, however with an 
unexpected turn of events I find it necessary to step away from my continued participation with 
SMAC.  

It goes without saying I have enjoyed meeting, working and collaborating with each of you. I will 
hopefully see you at the next meeting. 

Thank you fellow SMAC members for your time and efforts in getting a tough job done. 

Best, 
Gloria 




